
Minutes ofthe meeting of the
Executive Committee

of the SUNY-Downstate College ofMedicine
February 7, 2011

Present: M. Feuerman, K. Powderly, S. Eisner, R. Twersky, S. Rinnert, P. Maccabee,
I. Bodis-Wollner, A. Norin, V. Anderson, R. Viswanathan, J. Brown, R. Joks, M. Avitable,
H. Durkin

The meeting was called to order by Dr. Feuerman; minutes of the previous meeting were
approved.

Presiding Officer's Report

Dr. Feuerman met with a member of the Hospital recycling team. She has yet to meet with the
recycling committee from the Basic Sciences. She is currently reviewing state recycling
contracts. Toner cartridges can be sent to the Children's center for recycling. Dr. Feuerman will
speak to the director of the Children Center to set up a recycling depository.

Sub-Committee Reports

CEPC

Dr. Eisner stated the committee met on Jan 27, 2011. There are new members to this committee,
but some former members have returned. The committee is composed ofBasic Science and
Clinical faculty members and medical students.

Dr. Lee Eisner, Chairman (Cell Biology) Mr. Murray Echt, MSI
Dr. Yaacov Anziska (Neurology) Ms. Sue Hahn, MSI
Dr. Peter Bergold (Physiology and Pharmacology) Ms. Melissa Loozanno, MS1
Dr. Mert Erogul (Emergency Medicine) Ms. Kristin Twomey, MSI
Dr. Jenny Libien (Neurology and Pathology) Ms. Celina Brunson, MS2
Dr. Steven Ostrow (Radiology) Ms. Michelle Lobo, MS2
Dr. Rikki Ovisth (Pediatrics) Mr. Elvedine Lukovicm, MS2
Dr. Katherine Perkins (Physiology and Pharmacology) Mr. Darrin Wong, MS2
Dr. Bram Trauner (Medicine)

Two major issues were discussed: The new role ofCEPC and what role it will play within the
new curriculum. At this meeting, Dr. Sass gave a brief overview of the new curriculum. The
next meeting will be on Feb 24, 2011.
Dr. Feuerman reminded the Executive Committee that CEPC is the faculty voice on the
curriculum.

Research, Resource and Budget

Dr. Durkin is the new chair ofResearch, Resource and Budget.

Student Activities

Dr. Powderly stated that Kristen from the student center will provide her a list of student clubs
and indicate if they have faculty advisors.
Dr. Powderly met with President ofMed Council and the President ofthe 4th year class. There
are two areas where the students expressed interest in fostering more faculty student interaction -
mentoring and non-academic activities.






